H & I REPORT
NORTHSIDE OF NA
March 3, 2019

Greetings Fellow Servants:

February was a busy month. I continue to fulfill two positions, New Hope GSR, and Northside H & I.
I will celebrate information for each position.  

H & I Report:
1. Fulfilled combined literature order to LSRSO. See attached receipt and note soft basic text and JFT meditations with shipping $136.50. (The rest of the order was for Tomball NA)

2.We attended the Regional Service Committee in College Station.  I networked with five other areas and arranged with Mary M. for a H & I learning day to be announced. 

3. Robert H. is still in the process. Scott C. us facilitating the Byrd Unit, and reaching out to several other units.  

4. There will be a Regional H & I learning day in College Station on March 16, 2019.

5. We are no longer holding a weekly meeting at Woodsprings due to lack of attendance. Thanks to Angela L. for her service and keeping us informed.  

New Hope Group report:

	1. Nothing has changed and we continue to struggle with the lack of Trusted Servants.  

	2. We will be attending Regional Assembly next weekend.  

	3.  We celebrated a 1 yr. birthday in February.  Congrats to Tonja.
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